
  

Newsletter Summer Term 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The academic year has flown by, and we are busy preparing the 

Preï School children for transition in to the next step of their 

learning adventure.   

We have welcomed many new families and look forward to wel-

coming many more after the Summer . 

Thank you for all the support you give to all the ladies. It is very 

much appreciated by us all, 

Thank You, 

LGPG Team 

Uniform.  

If you would like to order uniform for your child, please ask for 

an order form. We have a starter pack which is excellent value for 

money and includes everything your child will need while they 

are at Linton Granta Playgroup. 

Headlice.  

Every time you wash your childôs hair, please check for head lice 

and treat as necessary. Letôs keep them at bay and away from 

Linton Granta Playgroup.  

Key Dates  

14th  June ð Special Per-

sons breakfast to cele-

brate Fatherõs Day  

Week beginning Mon-

day 24 th  June ð All 

summaries out to par-

ents  

26 th  June  Sports Day  

3rd July Open Morning 

10-12 

 11th   July ð End of 

Year trip, At  

Spotted Giraffe  

12th   July ð Graduation 

and End of Year party  

 

 



We are always looking for new members to join the committee, please 
speak to any member of staff if  you are able to help. 

Telling Tree 

You will have seen our Telling Tree in 

the main waiting area. The leaves  

attached to the Telling Tree are for you 

to use, telling us about all the wonderful 

things your child does while they are not 

at playgroup. We then share these with 

the children, giving your child the op-

portunity to talk about what they do 

with their families and friends away 

from playgroup. So, please take a leaf and 

tell us all about what you do! 

MEMORY JOGGER 

THE TELLING TREE  

The Memory Jogger will be 

sent out to you all every 

Monday via email. It serves 

as a reminder for events and 

deadlines for the forthcom-

ing week. There will be a 

hard copy which will be dis-

played on the red notice 

board situated in the main 

waiting area. 

The majority of our corre-

spondence is sent out to you 

via email. Please ask if you 

require a hard copy as one 

will always be available to 

you. On the occasion that a 

deadline is given, please can 

we ask that it is met. 
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KEY DATES 

 

14th  June ð Special Persons breakfast to celebrate Fatherõs Day  

Week beginning Monday 24 th  June ð All summaries out to parents  

26 th  June  Sports Day  

3rd July Open Morning 10 -12 

 11th  July ð End of Year trip, Spotted Giraffe 10 -2.30  

12th  July ð Graduation and End of Year party  
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HOUSEKEEPING  

 

In the main room, you will see a 

unit of brightly coloured draws. 

Each child has their own draw 

with their name clearly displayed 

on it. These communication 

draws are a one form of  

communication. They are for us 

to put your childôs work in, leaf-

lets, letters and any other forms 

of communication, with the exception of invoices 

and summaries.  Please check your childôs draw 

every time they attend playgroup.  

 

If your child is still in nappies, 

please provide a change of cloth-

ing, nappies and nappy sacks in a 

bag clearly named with your 

childôs name. 

If your child is out of nappies, 

can you please provide your child 

with a change of clothes and 

some nappy sacks.  If your child 

plays with 

the water 

or messy 

play  

activities, 

we need to 

change them if they get wet.  It 

would be fantastic if the clothes 

were all clearly named.  

 

COMMUNICATION  

DRAWERS  
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Photo Session Wednesday 19th 

June 2019  

Lorna from moonbeams will be coming 

in to take photos of our little graduates, 

individual portraits and a group photo. 

All children that do not normally at-

tend on a Wednesday  are welcome 

to come in to have photos taken with 

their parent/carer waiting with them  

 

SPOTTED GIRAFFE 

 

11TH July 2019 

Meet at the playbarn at 

10am and collect at 2.30 

The cost is covered by 

the fundraising the staff 

did in January  

Lunch, drinks and 

snack provided, time in 

the play frame, cool 

down time with stories 

and crafts. 

 

END OF YEAR TRIP  

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


